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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…                

Should we judge               

another person by the 

clothes they wear? 
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Green Team has won again and may wear their team colour instead of school uniform on Friday 21st April! 

This week, Miss Burley’s class was very excited to show me their topic homework.        

It was fabulous and demonstrated the fact that children love to continue with their 

learning at home. I went on to have a peep at homework in each class and was        

delighted with the quality of the work produced. Well done, everyone! Mrs Channing   

Pupils of the week         

Oscar Ward                     

Isaac Brownlee-Parker 

All of Year One!                  

Demi Caveney        

Anelia (Nelly) Minnitt 

Ted Herman             

Pippa Rowan            

Thomas Collins              

Kasie Roe                     

Tyler Morgan 

Partners in learning  
It was so lovely to see the hall full of adults again this week as we held another         

Parents’ and Carers’ evening. It’s great to see first hand the positive relationships that 
exist within our Roseberry family and to know that we are all working together to do the 

best for our children. Half Term heroes 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Matilda Puckrin                  
Nevaeh Jack                       

Mason Bulman              
Harry Lindo           

Freddie Brown         
Jacob Delaney                 

Joe Dumphy -Brook              
Harley Austick 
Frankie Russell 
Archer Osborn 

Global Council 
Thought for the 

Day 
Keep doors 
closed to keep 
the heat 
in and 
the cold 
out! 

  What has Toby seen this week?   
On Tuesday, Toby saw our very excited Year One children getting on a 

coach to go to Flamingo Land to celebrate the end of their topic!                           

They had a brilliant time and their behaviour was AMAZING!                                                                   

Autism Acceptance week 
This week, I read some inspiring words from two parents who mark 
this week every year by celebrating their child who is embarking on 
her journey of accepting her autism. They bring her up to know that 

she is: 
“Beautiful not broken. Different, not less. Challenged, not                      

challenging. Overwhelmed not spoiled.                                                                              
Autism is not a choice. However, acceptance is” 

What beautiful words... 

Mr Thompson’s shout out! 
Mr Thompson has told us this week that he feels lucky to have been     

impressed by twenty polite and positive pupils! He would like to      
mention Maia Burton, Thomas Collins and Etta Wisniewski who have 

amazed him with their attitudes to learning and desire to succeed.   
They actively seek him to ask him to check and see if they have      

mastered more of their times tables! 
Thank you, Mr Thompson, for another half term of support! 

A sad farewell to a lovely lady! 
Today, we said farewell to one of our fabulous Teaching Assistants, Mrs Jackson.                
Mrs Jackson has been a member of our Roseberry family for many years, in many   
different roles. Her children attended Roseberry, she was Chairperson of the PTA , 
then became a Governor and later went on to join the staff team as a talented and 

highly valued Teaching Assistant.                                                                                            
Mrs Jackson has supported, guided and nurtured hundreds of children throughout the 

years and I know that she will be greatly missed.                                     
On behalf of the children, staff and Governors, I wish to thank Mrs Jackson for her  

dedication, commitment, compassion, humour and friendship. We wish her luck and 
success for her future as she embarks upon her new professional journey.                                 

Three cheers for Mrs Jackson!  



School meals alert: Roast of the Day is served every Wednesday! Mmm…! 

      Act of Kindness  
Congratulations to Alfie Duffill, who has 
been nominated by his friends for being 

kind and caring. Well done, Alfie!                                                 

   Chess club has finished but we have a board games and cards games 

club coming soon for Y3/4!     

Important Dates 
31st March Break up for the holiday! 
17th April School closed for staff training 
18th April Children return to school! 
19th April 6pm Y6 East Barnby parents’       
meeting in Mrs Murton’s classroom - no children, 
if possible, please! 
1st May Bank holiday - school closed 
5th May Coronation celebration day! 
8th May Bank Holiday for the Coronation of King 
Charles III - school closed 
9th - 12th May Y6 SATs 
15th- 26th May Y6 swimming lessons 
18th May 1.30pm and 6pm Y3/4 production  
More dates are on our website, but save the 

date for… 
RAFT Summer Fair at school on Wednesday 

21st June 3pm - 5pm.                                                 

Lunch fit for a King!  
On Friday 5th May, our         

fabulous kitchen staff will be 
preparing a picnic lunch to celebrate the           

coronation of King Charles III. This special meal 
may be ordered via MCAS - remember that even 
if your child is eligible for free school meals, you 

still need to book this meal for your child. 

         Mindfulness Matters 
As you know, we believe that emotional 
health is just as important as physical 
health. We recognise that children and 

adults alike need time for quiet reflection from time to 
time. Yoga and meditation are written into our PE 
curriculum to ensure that we give our children the 

skills to be able to self regulate and practise          
mindfulness.  

I am delighted to announce that, after the holiday, 
Mrs Sellers will be running a Mindfulness Club in her 
classroom every Wednesday from 12-12.30. Children 

of any age are welcome and will be able to have    
quiet time, listening to gentle music and completing 

mindfulness activities. Children don’t have to commit 
to attending the club every week - they may just pop 
in when they feel the need for peace and reflection. 

Thank you to the amazing members of our   
community who came together to help a lady 

who was in need of assistance when she fell 
on Wednesday. There was compassion, 
care and common sense in abundance! 

Lunchtime Award 
This week, our award goes to 

Izzy West for her lovely        
manners and behaviour!                            

Cricketing success!  
   Congratulations to the Great Ayton 

Cricket Club Under 11s team for       
winning the 2023 NYACC Teesside 
U11s Kwik Cricket Tournament! Nine children 

representing the team are members of our  
Roseberry family (unfortunately two members 

couldn't make the day of the final). We feel     
extremely proud of them, as they really had to 

fight hard to win the tournament. A well deserved 
victory was achieved on the day, but we should 
also celebrate the significant contributions of the    

entire Great Ayton squad during the                        
tournament leading up to the final. Well done!

Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               
Please note that these are in addition to our whole school, 

timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir 
(free) 
Y2-6 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Cross Country 
(free) 
Y3-6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS-Y6 

Wednesday 
12.00 – 12.30 

Mrs Sellers 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

History 
(free) 
Y3-6 

20th April - 25th May 

Thursday 
3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers and Mr Pearce 

from the Great Ayton         

Historical Society 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 
Starts again 28th April 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  


